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Planned Strike Action 5th and 7th July 

Due to the continued dispute between some Unions and 

the Government, the school is expecting to close for most 

classes on Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July. This is 

because the union has called for strike action. I will inform 

parents of any classes that will be expected to attend 

school in a separate letter as soon as possible.  

Ghyll Head 

Year 6 had a fabulous time at Ghyll Head and experienced some 

superb outdoor fun. They all behaved wonderfully and will have lots 

of happy memories to keep forever. A huge thank you to Mrs 

Botham, Miss Wynne, Mrs Warner, Mr Miles, Miss Dolan, Mrs 

Carway and Mrs Morris for voluntarily giving up their free time and 

leaving their own families to be with the children during this 

amazing trip. 

 

  First Holy Communion 

Congratulations to all the children that have received Holy 

Communion for the very first time over the last two 

Saturdays. Please remember them in your prayers as they 

continue their journey in faith. 

Reception Celebrations of Africa 

Thank you to all the parents that provided a taste of Africa 

for our Reception children. They have been learning and 

tasting so much! 
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SHOW YOU CARE – PARK ELSEWHERE  

 
PLEASE DO NOT STOP OR PARK on Knutsford Road opposite the 

school or outside the school between the hours of 8am and 5pm as 

clearly marked on the yellow signs on either side of the road. 

                                   Super Stars of the Week 

              
Reception William – Super effort with handwriting.  

Class 1 Paschal – A super phonics star. Vincent – Excellent 

coin and note recognition in maths. 

Class 2 Isabel and Dhakshan – Wonderful role models; 

always showing kindness and helping others, acting as role-

model to their peers. 

Class 3 Oliver – Excellent instruction writing. Leo – Fantastic 

reading and application of comprehension skills. 

Class 4  

Class 5 Victoria - A attitude for learning and being a good 

role model.  Ebuwa - Always on task and following 

instructions. 

Class 6 Louie - A great role model and always listening. 

Alyssa - Always producing great work. 

Class 7   All of class 7 - Excellent biography writing. 

Shaye - Brilliant batting skills in cricket 
Class 8 Noah – Fabulous musical skills and excellent focus 

during music lessons. Uyiosa - Fantastic progress in writing 

this year. 

Class 9 Elizabeth – A courageous superstar, amazing 

everybody at Ghyll Head. Praise - Determination on the ghyll 

scramble at Ghyll Head. 

Thank You Charlie 

Thank you to Charlie for building this wonderful outdoor tee pee 

for our Early Years. The children have loved sitting in it and 

sharing books together. 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

 

4th July, 9.15am – Key Stage 1 Mass 

5th July – Expected Industrial Action – Plan for School 

Closure 

6th July – Spanish Day 

7th July – Expected Industrial Action – Plan for School 

Closure 

10th July – Sports Day 

11th July – Class 1 Visit Gorton Library 

12th July, 9.15am – Class 6 Mass 

13th July – Year 6 Performance of Super Stan 

14th July – Class 8 at Cobble Hey Farm 

18th July, 9.15am – Leavers’ Mass 

21st July, 9.15am – Year 6 Assembly  

                                  2.00pm School Closes 

5th September, 8.45am – School Reopens  

Super Reading Awards 

Silver Trophy – Class 6. 

Gold trophy – Class 8. 

 

Best Attendance this week 

Class 4 with 97%  

 


